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Bryan Returns to Monday Press Briefings After Hiatus
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Governor Albert Bryan addressing the community during the administration's weekly
press briefing.

Governor Albert Bryan will return to his administration's weekly press briefings, held mostly on
Mondays beginning tomorrow following a one-month hiatus.

For the past four weeks, the briefing was hosted by the administration's communications director,
Richard Motta, but the community generally rather hear from the territory's leader directly.

The governor told the Consortium Friday that he would return Monday as there are a number of
announcements to be made.

The Consortium is expected to carry the press event live.
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